
11th August 2019  

Dear Members  

We are looking forward to the Equestrian South Australia Annual General 
Meeting being held on September 18 at Auchendarroch House, Mt Barker. This 
new venue will provide a bright outlook for this important event in the ESA 
calendar. We have made significant progress with the Governance review and 
eagerly await the recommendations that will be put forward.   

There are vacancies to fill on the Equestrian South Australia Board. We 
encourage those who feel they have the resilience, skill sets and experience 
relevant to governance and the enthusiasm to make a positive contribution to 
the progressive management and future strategy of our association to nominate. 
Nominations close on 16th August, 2019 by 4pm please see ESA website under 
News for details 

Each discipline Committee (Carriage Driving, Coaching, Eventing, Interschool, 
Judging, Vaulting, Show Horse, Show Jumping) also has vacancies to be filled 
and the current Dressage working party will look to enlist more members to form 
a committee. With the Discipline Committees now having greater autonomy and 
control of the discipline finances, we are looking for members who have the 
appropriate accounting/bookkeeping skills to join these committees. 
Nominations for Discipline Committees close on 13th September, 2019 by 4pm 
please see ESA website under News for details 

The Board would also like to take this opportunity to acknowledge our 
passionate, committed Discipline Committee Chairs and Members who have 
worked so hard to manage and govern all aspects of their respective sports. A 
big thank you also to our staff who have excelled themselves in challenging 
circumstances to keep all member services running without interruption during 
an overhaul period in ESA staffing.  

 

We look forward to a new, brighter future for ESA  

 

Best Regards,  

The Board 
Equestrian South Australia  


